
 

As the U.S. government continues to 

intensify its controversial immigration 

enforcement programs, our Trans and 

Gender Non-conforming immigrant 

community has become increasingly 

vulnerable.  

We encourage  

LGBTSTGNC  

People of Color  
to attend this important event! 

The evening will consist of hearing the 

personal experiences of TGNC 

immigrants, followed by a  

Know Your Rights presentation, 

and brainstorming around how we can 
further strengthen our communities. 

Spanish interpretation will be provided 

For more information contact  

Aya Tasaki at atasaki@alp.org  

212.463.0342 ext.16 


